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Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

May 27, 2021 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Thursday, 

May 27, 2021, via live conferencing.  The voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, Wendy Walton, 

Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Corey McFadden, Garrett Hughes, and Chris Barone.  Accordingly, 

a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were Roy Blumberg, Marty Kocse, 

and Brian Minkin. Also in attendance was John Gaydos.  The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM. 

With a motion from Dave Nettleton and a second from Jeff Walton, the members present unanimously 

approved the minutes from the previous meeting.  

Jeff reported the April General Membership Meeting at the Valley Forge Volunteer Company was very 

well attended. 

Wendy Walton reported on past and upcoming events. The June General Membership Meeting at Valley 

Forge Volunteer Company is a drive-in movie event with cartoons, a feature film, and refreshments. The 

Capital Grille Dinner was a sold out success.  A Cheese Rally is being scheduled as well as a possible date 

for a drive to Grounds for Sculpture along with a drive to and for The Turkey Hill Experience at the end 

of July. Additionally, she is soliciting hosts for weeknight Happy Hours. Additionally, Paula Gavin will plan 

a drive and picnic at a winery in the region. 

Dave Nettleton let the Board know that some glitches have occurred for the Autocross season.  The 

state of Maryland has taken over Ripken as a Covid -19 vaccination site.  They are now looking for other 

locations. 

Corey McFadden said that in addition to the Movie Night in June, the July General Membership Meeting 

will be at Fabspeed on either July 21st or July 24th. 

John announced the return of Street Survival with two upcoming dates. Both sessions will be at 

Warminster Park on July 10th and September 12th. He also stated that links are now open on the Street 

Survival website for volunteers to sign up for one or both events. 

Garret Hughes is looking to publish the next issue of Der Gasser on July 1st with a deadline of Jun 15th. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton 

Secretary 

 


